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FDOT to Open New I-295 Southbound Entrance Ramp at U.S. 17 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation will shift traffic onto the newly 

constructed ramp onto I-295 southbound at U.S. 17/Main Street beginning Wednesday, January 8 at 8 

a.m.  

As shown in the map below, motorists on U.S. 17/Main Street northbound who wish to travel onto I-295 

southbound will use the new ramp shown in green to access the interstate. The existing ramp shown in red 

will be closed to traffic. This shift will not impact motorists wishing to travel onto I-295 northbound. 

This work is part of the 1-95/I-295 North Interchange Operational Improvement project that includes a 

new collector-distributor system, auxiliary lanes and ramp improvements. The interchange is part of an 

important corridor to promote economic growth and development in the region. 

FDOT selected Archer Western to complete this $176.8 million project in spring 2021, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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